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LIFE GROUP MINUTES from November 12, 2018

The LIFE meeting was held November 12, 2018 with 17 people attending.

Mandy Pederson opened the meeting with a prayer.

Susie Wendland provided a recap of the Dinner Mystery Theater. The event profited approximately
$9,600. The baskets brought in $2,920. Profit was close to the same as the year before. This year we
only advertising in the Grant County Review.

Greenery sales for this year were $19,000 with a profit of $7,000. The only expense was an ad in the
Grant County Review for $92. Mark & Dena Van Lith volunteered to pick up the greenery again this
year. The Kellys and Streets will be there to unload and organize the greenery once it arrives.

The Missoula Play will be held this Friday. The LIFE group will pay the $1 per student admission.

Brenda Anderson provided school news. The school mall program bought in a profit of $734 and
$950 in gift certificates. This fish house raffle has approximately 100 tickets left to be sold. Chris
Kelly will post it to some the Facebook groups that he is part of. The Gala will be held April 26, 2019
with a theme of Hollywood. The color theme will be black, red, and gold.  

Susie Wendland provided an update on student council. They will hold a talent show again this
year on December 19 at 1:00 pm. Student Council will again provide Thanksgiving meals to 3
families in need. The ICAP office will handle the delivery of the items to the families, but the
student council members will go shopping and deliver the food to the ICAP office. Student Council
is also planning a Christmas project called “Blessing Boxes”. They will collect items for gifts for kids
in need. Student Council also recently organized PJ day to raise money for Tye Schaffer. Over $500
was raised and given to Tye.  

Mardi Gras will be held March 3, 2019. Mandy Pederson asked for volunteers to take over the
carnival side of Mardi Gras. Sarah Pulling and Karissa Karels volunteered. Cheryl Kelly will again
organize the kitchen side of the event.

The next LIFE meeting is scheduled for January 14, 2019

Mandy Pederson closed the meeting with a prayer.

Mandy Pederson, LIFE Group Vice President/Secretary


